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Docket No. 040-08811 License No. SUB-1409

Luther W. Brady, M.D. ;

South Jersey Radiation Oncology Associates j
Route 70 and Eastgate Drive
Cherry Hill, New Jersey 08034

Dear Dr. Brady:

SUBJECT: INITIAL INSPECTION NO. 040-08811/94-001

This refers to a telephone inquiry by Kathleen Dolce of this office with you and Dr. Larry
Simpson on May 17, 1994. This inquiry concerned activities authorized by the above listed
NRC license.

From this discussion, we understand that you possess material authorized by this license.
The total amount of material is approximately 287 lbs. of depleted uranium. The material is
only used for shielding of your linear accelerator in accordance with your license
requirement. No other NRC licensed radioactive materials are used or stored at your facility.

If our understanding is incorrect, please inform us in writing.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice". Part 2, Title 10, Code of
.'

Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the Public Document Room. No
reply to this letter is required; however, we will be pleased to discuss any questions with
you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
Mohamed M. Shanbaky

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
Research and Development Section
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New Jersey.
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